
 

January 31, 2022, eBudde email 

 

Dear GSU volunteers, families, and Girl Scout entrepreneurs, 
 
We already know that the new Adventurefuls™ are extremely popular, and as previously 
communicated, the option to order Adventurefuls™ was turned off in Digital Cookie for 
shipped orders. Beginning today, January 31, Adventurefuls™ are no longer available 
through Digital Cookie or on the Goal Getter card. 
 
Individual girl cookie orders ended on January 30 and these initial orders are being 
processed. Some orders are still pending and will be pushed through by the baker this 
evening. Caregivers should go in and approve any pending orders.  
 
Troops MUST include Adventurefuls™ on their initial cookie booth order to ensure they 
will have the new cookie for orders and booths. This is because the baker has assured us 
that they are prioritizing Initial Orders for fulfillment.  
 
Girls’ Initial Orders will not be affected by the limited inventory of Adventurefuls™. 
However, this will affect availability during the Goal Getter phase, which kicked off today 
and runs through February 25. The Goal Getter Card has been updated accordingly to 
exclude Adventurefuls™. Please use this card as your Girl Scouts work toward their goals.  
 
As a reminder, the only cookie variety to experience challenges were Adventurefuls™. Our 
baker has indicated there are no shortages on any other varieties. 
 
Girl Scouts can continue to sell all other varieties of cookies via Digital Cookie, door-to-
door sales, and walkabouts, in addition to the Cookie Booths, through the end of the 
Cookie Program, which ends March 27. 
 
Thank you so much for your support of girls in this entrepreneurship program! 

https://www.gsutah.org/content/dam/girlscouts-gsutah/cookies-and-fall-product/2022-cookie-documents/2022%20Goal%20Getter%20Color%20ENG%20no%20Adventurefuls.pdf

